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Friday 26th September 2025 

 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
For our History topic this half term, we are looking at the history of our local 
area.  We will be walking down to the River Crouch and working our way up to 
the Hullbridge Gardens Association and back to school. This will take place on 
Thursday 16th October from 9.00am - 10.30am (approx).  
  
The exact timings for each class can be found below. 
 
Tiger - 09.00 - 10:00 
Panda - 10:00 - 11:00 
 
We would be grateful if any parent volunteers could support us with this 
activity by accompanying and supervising the children and would ask that you 
email your child’s class teacher email account to register your interest.  
 
The class emails are: 
  
panda@riversideprimary.co.uk  
tiger@riversideprimary.co.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Willard, Mrs Brewer and Mrs Sear 
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